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I am writing to OBJECT to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. Whitstable.   
The roads in this location are frequently flooded and mass development will only add to this. 
It has been an agricultural area forever and loss of this invaluable land for the wildlife to concrete is outrageous.  
 
Karen Ludgate 
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